
Bridge Pay Query Update

Pierce, Emily L. <epierce@ou.edu>
Wed 3/27/2024 7:00 AM

To:pacfam <pacfam@lists.ou.edu>
Cc:PaydayChange <Paydaychange@ou.edu>

Dear PACFAM –
 
I wanted to reach out as we near the transition of staff and 12-month appointments to a biweekly pay schedule, which also means
the bridge payments will be occurring soon (check issue date is 5/3/24). In a previous email I had provided you with a query you
could run to see bridge payments by CFS. I wanted to make you aware that that query is currently pulling in hours as they were
submitted on the bridge pay form, but some employees may have submitted more hours on the form than what they will actually
have available in their leave bank.
 
While you can go ahead and run the query to get an estimate, to get the exact payments amounts you should wait until Monday,
April 29th to run the query.
 
For reference the query name is:
OUDR_BRIDGE_HOURS_BY_CFS
 
Thank you so much for your partnership throughout this project! Please email me at paydaychange@ou.edu with any questions!
 
Emily Pierce, MBA
Director
Administration & Finance
University of Oklahoma
(405) 325-5034
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